
 
 
 

Addendum 1 
Solicitation 22-99498  

Construction Inspection Services for CIPP Project 
 
This addendum serves to notify all bidders of the following changes to the solicitation 
documents: 
 
Please see the specific information in the attached document. 
 
 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by including a copy of it with your proposal. The 
pages included will not count toward any page limitation, if any, identified in the RFP. 
 
Posted:  6.22.22 

 



RFP ADDENDUM #1 
Construction Inspection Services for 2022 City Wide CIPP Project 

CITY OF DULUTH 
PROJECT No. 2037 
BID No. 22-99498 

June 22, 2022 
 
 
NOTICE 
 
This Addendum is issued to modify, explain or correct the original request for proposal, and/or 
previous addenda and is hereby made a part of the Contract Documents.  On bidexpress, or 
City of Duluth purchasing website, please check the appropriate box acknowledging this 
addendum. 
 
GENERAL PROJECT SCOPE 
 
 REPLACED The proposal shall be based upon 16 weeks of construction and a total of 
60 hours per week of inspection.  
 
 WITH  The proposal shall be based upon 16 weeks of construction and a total of 40 
hours per week of inspection. 
  
 
PROJECT COMPLETION DATES 
 

REPLACED 
 July 6, 2022    Selection of Consultant  
 August 17, 2022   Meeting with Consultant 
 
WITH  
 June 30, 2022   Selection of Consultant 
 July 1, 2022   Meeting with Consultant 
 

 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 


